Subject: Re: Subwoofer project update
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 01 Apr 2004 01:00:25 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Well, that's a very good point, and again, you might be right. We certainly could get Eminence to
build the units with 0.75" vents right away and test them. If they work well, it would defintely be a
less expensive option.
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